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October 13, 2006
To:

All Interested Parties
Re:

Cost Estimating Services RFQ
We would like to express our gratitude to all of the Cost Estimating/Consulting firms that participated in our selection process.  We understand that it takes a considerable investment of talent and resources to respond to an RFQ and to prepare for an interview, and appreciate the participation of so many members of the construction industry.
Fourteen firms responded to our RFQ, and after evaluating their Statements of Qualification we interviewed seven candidates.   Based on the selection criteria, we have selected the following firms for Cost Estimating Services:
Statewide:


Davis Langdon
Bay Area and Southern:
Don Todd Associates
North Central and Southern:
Cumming, LLC
Again, our sincere thanks for the participation of all the firms.

Best Regards,
Steve Sundman
Project Manager, Design and Construction Services
Office of Court Construction and Management
(916) 263-1378    steve.sundman@jud.ca.gov
